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I oppose the proposed increased housing density changes for Tuakau, Pokeno,Huntly and Ngaruawahia. 

The zoning areas should be significantly reduced for all towns because they are established 
commuter/rural service towns with little potential grow into commercial cetnres. The proposed areas do 
not have existing or potential to enable public transport (rail/bus) to larger cities and they are too small 
to be able to develop a significant commercial centre where people will work. The demands on all  
infrastructure will increase significantly and at present would require significant investment (cost and 
disruption). 

The changes do not fit the amenity value of the distict plan. 

The effects of people travelling into the main centres will also have a worse effect on climate change 
through increased carbon emissions. 

These changes are better suited to citiies such as Auckland, Hamilton 

 

Please allow this submission from a ratepayer who does not have the time or expertise to troll through 
all the individual documents/provisions/plans and who also did not receive a letter (even though outside 
of zoned area) but wants their voice heard. 

  

CParker 28/10/2022 


